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TRANSM ITTAL 

Alex, 
Enclosed are the documents required for resubmittal of the Chick-f il-A located at SR 50 and Hancock 
Road. Should you have any questions or concerns you can contact me at 407-645-5008, and if I 

am not available, Rick Abt is the Civil Program Manager and will be able to answer any questions 
that you may have. 
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Resubmittal - Permit Exemption 
SUBJECT 



II1TEPPLAN 
933 LEE ROAD, FIRST FLOOR 
ORLANDO, FL 32810 
PH 407.645.5008 
FX 407.629.9124 
October 6, 2003 

Alex Aboodi 
St. Johns River Water Management District 
975 Keller Road 
Altamonfe Springs, FL 32714-1618 

Reference: Chick-fil-A, Clermont 
lP #: 2002.0639 
Response to Comments 

Dear Mr. Aboodi: 

Please accept the following in response to comments dated September 24, 2003: 

Comment: The permit application fee for a Standard Resource Permit 
application when the project area is more than one (1) acre and less 
than forly (40) acres is $1,000.00. The District received a check in 
the amount of $350.00 on August 27, 2003. Please submit a check 
in the amount of $650.00 for the balance due. [40C-1 .603, F.A.C.] 

Response: The balance of $650.00 is included in this package. 

Comment: Provide documentation to verify that the master drainage pond has 
been excavated, and that runoff from this site will be directed to the 
master drainage pond. Submit the required information. 
[40C-4.301 (1 )(a)(b), F.A.C.] 

Response: Chick-fil-A will not close on the property nor start construction until 
all utilities and storm structures have been stubbed to the site. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or require additional information. 
If I am not available, Rick Abt is the Civil Program Manager and will be able to answer your 
questions. 

Sincerely, 
INTERPLAN LLC 

c1 /eQ 
Rachel Hall 
Program Manager/Site Development 

Affachmenfs 

cc: Getra Thomason, Chick-fil-A 
Rick Abt, Interplan LLC 
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£7 O'T1S _;//7' 917 vTs7'?e7 
P.O. Box 1429 

Palatka, FL 32178-1429 

FOR: Application Fee 

FEE DETAIL INFORMATION 

F/A Receipt A-025708 

,o/7 /2oQ3 

RECEIVEDChS Cii-- - . i 

ADDRESS 

[] MONEY ORDER Li: DRAFT 

FO 

803 

Fee Receipt 

$650.00 

DATE 

DOLLARS $ (C) - 
ST. JOHNS RIVER WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 

PC. Box 1429 
Palatk.. o do 32178-1429 Lii CASH LIiV H 

Date: Oct. 07, 2003 

RECEIPT#: 22756 By: Lisette Bonilla 

RECEIVED FROM: Chick-fil-A 

THE SUM OF: $650.00 
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